Notice of Public Hearing
Charter Township of Canton
Americans with DisabilitiesAct (ADA) Transition Plan

The Charter Township of Canton isdevelopingits Americanswith DisabilitiesAct (ADA) Transition Plan for approval in 2018
and is seeking public input.

Noticeis hereby given that the Charter Township of Canton will conduct a public hearing on Thursday, August 3, 2017, at 6:30
P.M. at the Canton Administration Building - Board Room, located at 1150 S. Canton Center, Canton, Michigan, 48188.
All individuals who currently reside in Canton Township, or who utilize a Canton facility, are encouraged to attend. Participants
planning to attend are encouraged to RSV P by calling 734/394-5360.

Comments may be submitted in writing through July 31, 2017, or made in person at the public hearing. Written comments may
be emailed to brad.sharp@canton-mi.org or addressed to Brad Sharp, Facility Services Manager, 1150 S. Canton Center, Canton,
Michigan, 48188.

The Charter Township of Canton will provide necessary, reasonable auxiliary aids and services to individuals with disabilities at
the public hearing upon a two week notice to the Charter Township of Canton. These services include a signer for the hearing
impaired or audio tapes of printed materials being considered at the meeting. Individuals with disabilities requiring auxiliary aids
or services should contact the Charter Township of Canton by writing or calling the following:

Kereen Conley, Human Resources Manager
Charter Township of Canton, 1150 S. Canton Center Road
Canton, M| 48188
(734) 394-5260
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